The regular meeting of the Taylor Housing Commission was held on Thursday October 22, 2015 at 8:15 a.m. at Maplewood Manor, 15270 Plaza South Drive, in Taylor, MI. Fred Miller called the meeting to order.

Present: Laurie Trueblood, Norm Stachulski, Frederick Miller and Milli-Lynne Johnson Also Present: John Carter, Joe Couvreur, Mary Rademacher, Nancy Klaszewski and Shelly Warren; Excused: Ted Schiebold

Motion by Stachulski supported by Johnson Resolved: Approval of agenda Unanimously carried 10.48-15

Motion by Stachulski supported by Johnson Resolved: Approval of Minutes of the meetings held August 27, 2015. Unanimously carried 10.49-15

Motion by Stachulski supported by Trueblood Tabled: Approve pay vouchers from August 1, 2015 through September 30, 2015. Unanimously carried 10.50-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of Public Housing, regarding the current level of occupancy. Unanimously carried 10.51-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski

Resolved: Receive and file written report from the Manager of the Housing Choice Voucher program.

Unanimously carried 10.52-15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Miller

Resolved: Authorize the Executive Director to award the Elevator Project bid to Great Lakes Elevator (low bidder) contingent upon receipt and satisfactory review of the Company's financial information and upon execution of an acceptable contract. Unanimously carried

10.53 -15

Motion by Trueblood supported by Stachulski to Adjourn at 9:04 a.m.